
Date: May 30, 2023 

To, 

Kunal Shinde 

Assistant Manager 

On-Line Surveillance 

BSE Limited

Corporate Services, 

Piroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001 

Listing: http://listing.bseindia.com

Re: 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

Sub: Increase in volume  

With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to inform you that we have received email dated 

30th May 2023 from your good office seeking clarification from the Company for significant increase in 

the volume of the security across Exchanges, in the recent past. 

In this regard, we humbly submit that the Company has duly informed Stock Exchanges, from time to 

time, all events and information as required to be disclosed under Regulation 30 of the Securities and 

Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI 

LODR). We further submit that to the best of our knowledge there is no information /announcements 

which needs to be informed to the exchange at this point of time. 

Security BSE ISIN 
Equity Shares 532313 INE813A01018 



The Company shall continue its adherence to the disclosure requirements under SEBI LODR. 

We request you to please take this on record.

Yours faithfully, 
For Mahindra Lifespace Developers Limited

Ankit Shah 

Compliance Officer  
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